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District 207 Update on Construction and Business Partnerships

As part of his most recent 207 Update video, Superintendent Dr. Ken Wallace provides the latest

news on the construction projects to upgrade all three schools. He also invites local businesses to

partner with the district to provide students with career experiences.

WATCH THE 1 MIN. VIDEO

Watch the Video Tour of the
Upgrades at Maine West

Construction will begin at Maine West High

School during spring break to implement the

referendum projects approved by the

community in the fall of 2018. This video

from Principal Dr. Eileen McMahon provides

an inside look at the plans for the next three

years of construction.

WATCH THE VIDEO

VIDEO EN ESPAÑOL

Watch the Video Tour of Planned
Changes at Maine East

The improvements approved by the

community at Maine East High School will

start during spring break. The referendum

funds, approved in the fall of 2018, will mean

improved learning conditions for students. In

this video, Principal Dr. Michael Pressler

provides an inside look at the plans for the

next three years of construction.

WATCH THE VIDEO

VIDEO EN ESPAÑOL

Watch the Video Tour of the
Improvements at Maine South

Work will begin at Maine South High School

during spring break as referendum projects

are implemented to improve the learning

environment for students and provide

needed upgrades at the school. This video

from Principal Dr. Ben Collins provides an

inside look at the plans for the next three

years of construction.

WATCH THE VIDEO

VIDEO EN ESPAÑOL

Summer School Registration

Summer School registration for incoming

freshmen, sophomores, juniors and seniors

is currently available.
 

Registration for non-credit recovery classes

closes on Friday, April 24. 

REGISTER FOR SUMMER SCHOOL

Maine Township High School District 207 serves students and families from Park Ridge, nearly all of
Des Plaines, as well as parts of Glenview, Harwood Heights, Morton Grove, Niles, Norridge,

Norwood Park Township and Rosemont.

Community Bulletin Board

Information from community organizations of interest to District 207 families.

SEE THE LATEST INFO

https://maine207.org/
https://youtu.be/SAPEyF452aY
https://youtu.be/SAPEyF452aY
https://youtu.be/9rcUAePbe58
https://youtu.be/9rcUAePbe58
https://youtu.be/4l8YcFGQEZo
https://youtu.be/t7_Bpyjm35A
https://youtu.be/t7_Bpyjm35A
https://youtu.be/QjWYJbgYXQU
https://youtu.be/2BlnAuGkpWs
https://youtu.be/2BlnAuGkpWs
https://youtu.be/e-cNvp9Gzg4
https://maine207.org/summer-school/
https://www.facebook.com/District207/
https://twitter.com/maine_207
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKf9p7isoP813iJCXSOSpTw
https://www.instagram.com/mths207/
https://maine207.org/
https://east.maine207.org/
https://south.maine207.org/
https://west.maine207.org/
https://maine207.org/communitybulletinboard/

